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What is happening over the coming weeks? 
 
Saturday 9th September – Slaley Leek Show (vegetable 
creatures will be transported to the commemoration 
Hall tonight.) 
Wednesday 13th September – Immediately after 
school – 5 yearly Fixed Wire testing. (All staff will be 
leaving the building as soon as the children have 
gone home.) 
Thursday 14th September – School Council Elections  
Friday 15th September – Tempest Photography 
(individual and sibling photos of children within 
school)- Letter sent home  
Tuesday 26th September – European Day of 
Languages; this year our theme will be Germany and 
Mrs Seymour will be making a wonderful themed 
lunch as she usually does 
Friday 29th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning – 
9am-10.30am. All welcome to drop in; there will be 
no staggered times, we are going to trial all parents 
together this year. 
Wednesday 4th October – Harvest Festival in St 
Mary’s Church (more details to follow soon) 

FoSS 
Hi everyone!  
Hope you all had a great summer holiday. As it’s the 
start of a new school year-we wanted to remind you 
all of the role of FOSS, our thoughts for the coming 
year and how you can get involved!  
 
As Friends of Slaley School, we raise funds to support 
our school to give our children the best time we can! 
We organise regular events, within the Slaley 
community, to raise vital funds to enrich the learning 
experience for our children. Slaley First School is 
such a wonderful nurturing school, FOSS provide 
financial support to enhance this. 
 
We are currently a small committee and are always 
on the look-out for more people to get involved - be 
it to help with planning, fundraising ideas, building 
our links with the local community or to help out as a 
one off for individual events. I can’t stress enough 
how grateful we were for all the help at the Summer 
Fair, it would not have been the success it was 
without you all, thank you!  
 
Our hope this year is to put together a whole years 
calendar of events/activities in advance - to help 
with planning and to make sure we can get as many 
people involved as possible. We will be meeting with 
Mrs Hayward and Mrs English in the next couple of 
weeks but would love everyone’s input re things that 
have worked well/what you/ your children would 
like to see. The more the merrier so if you have any 
thoughts we’d love to hear them-you can grab us in 
the playground or my number is 07841904986.  
Thanks again!  
 
Holly and the FOSS committee  
 

 

Little Reminders 
 

Our School Day is now 
8.50am – 3.20pm 

Attendance 
Will be reported from next week. 

 
 

 

 


